
Business & Computer Science May News 
Here is what our business and computer science students have been up to as the school year comes to a 
close: 

1. Business Independent Study Students- Ashley Camacho, Mack Fangmeier, Ryan Johnson, 
and Dugan Mahoney, have been doing some complex, real world jobs for the 
community.   They are currently working on a Cascade of Talent Web Site, CAST Fish Sales 
Logo and Business Cards, Donna Eggers Book Cover, Food Frenzy Web Site, GFH/CMR Class 
of ’67 Web Site with a Shopping Cart and PayPal Payments, Golda Gordon MSN, RN-BC, 
CLNC Web Site, Great Falls High GFHTV, Mrs. Wright’s Pastys Graphic Design, Palm Tree 
Graphic Design and Business Cards, Sunrise Presbyterian Coded Web Site, and a United Way 
– Graduation Matter Web Site.   

 
2. Cross Town Shark Tank-  CMR and GFH students represented their Marketing and 

Entrepreneurship classes by competing at individual schools to determine the top 3 
ideas/groups to compete on May 18, 2017 at D.A. Davidson's Skywalk. Crosstown "Shark 
Tank" was sponsored by Great Falls Chamber of Commerce and finale students competed 
for awards.   See their great Tribune article: http://bit.ly/2rYVPrn  

   
3. BPA Students Attend Nationals in Orlando- After winning at state, Cecelia Grasseschi and 

Morgan Campbell from CMR and Ryan Johnson, Dugan Mahoney, Haley Milton, and Emily 
Service from GFHS competed at the National Leadership Conference May 9-14th in 
Orlando.  They came away with a Club Membership Explosion Award, two individual 
Ambassador Torch Awards, four Recruiter Awards, and placement in the following 
contests:  HTML Web Design, SQL, Graphic Design, Administrative Support, Economic 
Research, Financial Analysis, Management, Marketing, and Human Resource Concepts, and 
Payroll Accounting.   Great Job BPA! 

         

http://bit.ly/2rYVPrn


4. DECA Students Compete at International Career Development Conference in Anaheim- 
Quincey Borggard, Sydney Dickinson, Trisha Carlson, Max Sechena, Tatum Gunderson, Isaiah 
Chargois, and Leonard Ormseth competed in role play presentations and written exams at 
the National DECA Leadership Conference in Anaheim.  

 
5. Computer Science Dual Credit Courses- Next year, students will be able to take dual credit 

CSCI 100 (Intro to Computer Programming with Python) and CSCI 105 (Computer Science 
Principals/Fluency) with Stacy Dolderer at CMR and GFHS in partnership with Great Falls 
College MSU.  

 
Thank you for supporting GFPS, our kids, our community, and our future! 
 


